BAND ROCKS OUT FOR LUNG CANCER RESEARCH

The popular jump-blues band Bellevue Cadillac held a benefit concert at Boston's Scullers Jazz Club in Cambridge in spring 2010, raising \$18,630 in support of Steven Mentzer, MD, chief of the Laboratory of Adaptive and Regenerative Biology at BWH. The funds will assist Mentzer's research into bronchioloalveolar carcinoma, a rare form of lung cancer.



Doug Bell jams with Bellevue Cadillac



(From left) Chris Downey; BWH's Marcelo DaSilva, MD; and Mike Dews at the 2010 Stevan E. Downey Memorial Golf Tournament

GOLF TOURNAMENT BOOSTS RARE CANCER TREATMENT

In August 2010, the Downey Family held their annual golf tournament to increase awareness and funding for the International Mesothelioma Program (IMP) at BWH. The fifth annual Stevan E. Downey Memorial Golf Tournament garnered \$22,250 for the IMP, which is the largest program of its kind in the world.

AN ARTY WAY TO SUPPORT HEART DISEASE CARE

In memory of her husband, Charles H. Tenney III, Connie Tenney and her family held Art for the Heart, a fine art auction in spring 2010 to support the Cardiac Amyloidosis Program at BWH. The family raised \$5,819 to help create this unique program, which was established to help fill a void in programs designed to diagnose and treat systemic amyloidosis.



Participants at the Art for the Heart auction



The Crist Family

CRIST FAMILY BACKS CANCER PROGRAM

In September 2010, the Crist family of York, PA, held the first Jeff Crist Memorial Golf Outing in memory of Jeffrey Dale Crist, who passed away in September 2009. Family and friends raised \$26,000 to support Dr. Sugarbaker's International Mesothelioma Program, which offers state-of-the-art treatment to patients with malignant pleural mesothelioma.